
 
Welcome 

 
 We are grateful that you have joined us 
today!  If you are a first time guest, please 
fill out a welcome card and place it in the 
offering.   
 

RESPONSE CARD 
 

NAME  __________________________ 
ADDRESS  _______________________ 
                    _______________________ 
PHONE #   _______________________ 
EMAIL       _______________________ 
 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Anniversary   ____________________ 
 
TEXT ALERTS 
 
If you are new to BCW please text the 
word WELCOME to 570-669-3780. 
 
If you would like to be added to our 
texting prayer group text the word PRAY 
to 570-669-3780. 
      
 
 
 _____     I would like a copy of a sermon 
                 Preached on the date of ____ 
 

* * * * * * *  
 
_____    I am committing my life to Jesus 

Christ for the first time 
 
_____     I am recommitting my life to 

Jesus Christ 
 

____    I am surrendering my life to  
               the Lordship of Christ 
 
_____    I would like information about  

the Membership Class 
 

_____    I would like information about 
Baptism 

 
 

 
 

 
Order of Worship 

 
Prelude  
 
Countdown / Announcements  
 
Call to Worship  
 
Invocation 
 
Worship through Singing 
 God So Loved 
 Above All 
 
Penny March     Because We Believe   The Kramers 
 
Worship Through the Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
     Offertory – Since Jesus Came into My Heart   503 
 
Scripture Reading - Psalm 119: 129-144               Bill Miller 
 
Hymn   When I Survey the Wondrous Cross   324 
 
Holy Communion 
 
Morning Prayer      Pastor Alan 
 
Scripture Lesson     I Samuel 17: 32-51 
 
Message – Facing Life’s Giants             Pastor Alan Eckenroad  
 
Benediction 
 
 
 

Reaching Out In Love, Building Faith in Christ! 

Beech Creek Wesleyan Church 
Alan S. Eckenroad – Pastor   

 (570) 962-2732     -    www.beechcreekwesleyan.org 
Email - bcwesleyanoffice@gmail.com 
Sunday – June 30, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

This Week 
Sunday– Worship 9:00 a.m., Adult, Young Adult Sunday 

School and Reinforcers 10:30am 
Wednesday -  Bible Study 10am and 7pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 

Week of 6/30 
 

Worship Attendance 
121 

Tithe Offering / Amount Needed 
$3,833.00/ $5,287.00 

Faith Promise 
$185.00 

Building Fund 
$200.00 

Penny March 
                   $2,181.96 

Sunday School Attendance 
N/A 

 

Thank you for your faithful 
attendance and giving! 

                                                                                      

 

In our Prayers 

 
 
 

 

Kendra Long 
Kim Kline 
Larry Lavelle 
Laura Hoffman 
Leo Klinefelter 
Lorie Eckenroad 
Local Platoon 
Mary Cummings 
Matthew Hunter 
Maxine Chub 
Meredith Spotts-
Newton and Lucy 

Missionaries   
Our Country 
Peg Gilbert 
Ryan Garcia 
Sandy & Mikel 
Sheasley 

Shantell Inch 
Sherry Hixson 
Stephen Beutel 
Steve Bechdel 
Teddy Parker 
Trina Miller 
Ukraine 
Unsaved loved 
ones 
Unspoken 
Requests 

Vera Mann 
Vhito DeCapria 
Watkins/DeHass 
Families 

Wayne & Shirley 
Hixon 

Wes Lomison  
 

Birthday’s/Anniversaries           
 
Sunday – Abbie Harter 
 
Tuesday -  Donna Jeirles 
 
Thursday – Sandy Geraty 
  Rick & Sherry Hixson 
 
Saturday – Melissa McCall 
  Rick & Patty Jo Dietz 
 

Althea Watkins 
Barbara Duck 
Ben Rickert 
Betty Gray 
Bill Glossner 
Bob & Marie 

Walstrum 
Carissa Billett 
Charlie Bova 
Dan Jackson 
Dave Dreese  
Dave Heverly 
Dean Burkey 
Dolly Hanley 
Don Bolar 
Don & Carol 
Renninger 

Donna Bitner 
Dusty Neese 
Edna Hunter 
Frank Hanley 
Gloria Herr 
Grant Falls 
Hope Rice  
Israel 
Jared Vitorio 
Jay Hall 
Jerry Heverly 
Joe & Nancy 
Wheeler 

John Rickert 
Judy Lair 
Judy Saar 
Keith Peters 
Ken Packer 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
   
 
  
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Announcements 

Welcome to BCW this Sunday.  May we enter to Worship and then leave to 
serve.  If you are a guest today, please fill out the Welcome Card in your 
bulletin and put it in the offering plate. 
 

Greeters Today: Fred & Susan Lingle       Next Week: Richard Miller 
 

Adult and Young Adult Sunday School as well as children’s Reinforcers will 
meet this morning following the worship service.  
 

It's that time again when we need to seal coat and re-line the church 
parking lot.  We need to raise $10,000 to accomplish this project.  Please take 
an envelope and seek how God would have you give in this special offering.  If 
you did not receive an envelope last Sunday, you can find them in the 
lobby.  Place your offering in the envelope provided and give it when we 
receive the morning Tithes and Offerings over the next few weeks.  Thank you 
in advance for your generosity in helping to meet this need.     
 

Pastor Alan and Lorie will begin two weeks of Vacation starting Tuesday this 
week and continue through July 23rd.  If you have any pastoral needs during 
this time, please contact Lay Leader, Richard Long at 570-726-4276.     
 

We invite you to join one of our Wednesday Bible Studies this week.  
Wednesday morning at 10am is led by Louise Johnson and the Wednesday 
evening Bible Study/Prayer beginning at 7pm will be led by Lay Leader Richard 
Long on July 10th and 17th.   
 

Next Sunday we are privileged to have Don Butler from the Gideons 
International sharing in the morning service.  Don will be flying his helicopter in 
on Sunday Morning, weather permitting.  The Gideons International have the 
ministry of distributing God's Word!   We support the Gideon's through Faith 
Promise Giving.  We will receive an offering for the work of the Gideons.  
 

Lauryn Small & Kyper Shadle will be dancing at Disney in December.  They 
will be selling Jiffy Mart sandwiches to help with the cost of their trip.  Money 
and orders are due Tuesday, July 30th.  Orders will be delivered on 
Wednesday, August 7th at the church.  Any questions please see Bobby Small 
or Karen Shadle.  As always, thanks for your support. 
 

Mary Cummings, a lady in Blanchard along 150 that our church built a ramp 
for had a knee replacement this past week.  We'd like to provide her with some 
meals 7/13 and 7/14.  Please see Corie McCall if you would like to help in 
blessing Mary.  
 

Save the Date - We are planning a campout weekend here at BCW September 
27-29.  Activities include a bonfire/outdoor movie on Friday.  Saturday Concert 
featuring Liberty Quartet and outdoor service on Sunday. Mark your calendar 
now and save the dates.   More information to follow.  
 

Lamar Lighthouse Summer Concert Series continues this Sunday with New 
Legacy at 7pm.  
 

Thank you’s   
- John Rickert for the announcement video each week.  
-Dan & Barb Jackson for leading our Senior Ministry!  Thank you for the great  
lunch and to all those that assisted and/or attended.    
-Dustin Sholley for mowing last week. 
 

 
 
 

 
  


